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Keele Street/Highway 7 Watermain 
Replacement and Rehabilitation 

PLANNED PROJECT WORK 
As part of the City of Vaughan’s 2021 Capital Program, the City is 
planning watermain improvements on Keele Street, from Jardin Drive 
(north of Highway 407 junction) to Langstaff Road. The project also 
includes improvements to the watermain on Highway 7 within the Keele 
Street intersection and along the east and west approaches.  
 
The proposed work will involve the replacement or rehabilitation of the 
existing watermains within the above noted limits. The existing 
watermains are approaching the end of their effective service life and as 
a result, these metallic watermains are susceptible to cracks and 
corrosion which may lead to watermain breaks and service interruption.  
 

The planned improvements also include new sidewalk and streetlighting 
on the west side of Keele Street, between Bowes Road to 
approximately 200 metres north, to interconnect the existing sidewalks. 
 
The construction work is anticipated to commence Spring 2021. 

PRE-CONSTRUCTION FIELD WORK 
In late July 2020, the City’s consultants will be undertaking investigation 
activities for the project which include topographic and/or legal surveys, 
geotechnical boreholes and other field investigation works.  
 

All roads in the project area will remain open to traffic while the field 
investigation work is being carried out. 

MORE DETAILS TO FOLLOW 
Newsletter No. 2 will be issued prior to construction to provide further 
details including approximate construction start and end dates.  
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. We look forward to 
completing these important infrastructure upgrades in your area.  
 
For more information, please contact the Project Lead. 
 

 

LOCATIONS: 
Keele Street  
- Between Jardin Drive (north side of Highway 
407) and Langstaff Road.  
 
Highway 7 
- From 525 metres west of Keele Street to  
375 metres east of Keele Street. 
 
PROJECT LEAD: 
John Thompson, B.Sc., C.E.T. 
Project Manager, Infrastructure Delivery 
Infrastructure Development 
T: 905-832-8585 ext. 8193 
E: john.thompson@vaughan.ca 
 
ENGINEERING CONSULTANT: 
Cole Engineering Group Ltd. 
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